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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Clive PiG Storyteller, Reception, Year One and Year Two 

The children were enchanted by Clive PiG’s storytelling and his use of props to bring stories and 

nursery rhymes to life.  

   

 Appledore Book Festival Schools Week, Year One 

The author, Sarah Tagholm, read her stories 'Brenda's Revenge' and 'Sam Francisco King of the 

Disco' to the children, and she showed them how to draw their own Brenda the Cat character and 

play ‘catues’ (cat statues). 

   

mailto:adminilfracombe@goodilf.org.uk
http://www.ilfracombe-inf.devon.sch.uk/
http://www.ilfracombeinfantandnurseryblog.com/


 

2025-26 Flu Nasal Spray Vaccinations – Reception, Year One and Year Two 

The Immunisation Team will be delivering the flu vaccination on Tuesday 30th September 2025 to the 

children in Reception, Year One and Year Two.   

In order to provide consent for your child’s flu vaccination, please access the online consent portal via 

the following link:  

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu  

Please enter the full unique school reference code:   DV113155 

Please complete the form by 9.00 am on Monday 29th September 2025. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 30th September  2025-26 Flu Nasal Spray Vaccinations – Reception, Year One and 

Year Two 

Wednesday 8th October ‘Open Wide and Look Inside’, Dental Visit Assembly, Year Two 

Tuesday 21st October  Autumn/Harvest Craft Singing for Parents and Carers, Reception 

Wednesday 22nd October Autumn/Harvest Craft Singing for Parents and Carers, Year Two 

Thursday 23rd October Autumn/Harvest Craft Singing for Parents and Carers, Year One 

Friday 24th October Non-pupil day 

Monday 27th October to 

Friday 31st October 

Half Term 

 

Oaktree Nursery 

Sovereign Play Equipment will be resurfacing the lower garden at Oak Tree Nursery on the 15th & 

16th October 2025 from 08.00 onwards.   

 

Equipment may begin to arrive 10 days prior to this, including plant and skips and the contractors 

will need access to the car park at all times.   

 

Please be aware that the car park is not to be used for school drop off or collection at any time.  It 

is a private car park and is causing considerable congestion/hazard at certain times of the day. 
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